
Continuing Education Committee

Taskforce Objectives 

The Continuing Education Committee at the Society for Personality Assessment

is responsible for overseeing educational opportunities for members outside of

the annual convention. This may include webinars, workshops, and online

courses on a variety of topics related to personality assessment. The

committee works to ensure that the educational offerings are relevant,

up-to-date, and meet the needs of the membership.

The purpose and scope of work of the Continuing Education Committee is to:

1. Identify the education needs of the Society members and the broader

psychological community to plan activities that will best meet these

needs.

2. Develop and coordinate webinars, workshops, and online courses on a

variety of topics related to personality assessment.

3. Promote continuing education opportunities to the membership.

4. Evaluate the effectiveness of the education offered.

5. Represent the SPA in the field of continuing education.

6. Collaborate with other committees and professional organizations to

enhance the education offerings of the Society.

7. Maintain policies and procedures for continuing education and ensure

that all activities adhere to the accreditation requirements.

8. Oversee our CE sponsorship program to effectively collaborate with other

providers to develop and offer continuing education opportunities for

members and non-members alike.

Committee Member Representation and Qualifications 

As a whole, the committee would be comprised of SPA members that:

● Represent global society membership.

● Represent student, early career, as well as mid/late career members,

and both clinical and academic professionals.

● Be committed to ensuring the advancement of the SPA Strategic

Framework, in particular advancing Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion within

Personality Assessment.

Estimated Time Commitment and Meeting Format 

While hard to estimate, on average, we expect no more than 1-3 hours of

meetings and outside work per month. Having said that, the goals the

committee sets for itself may necessitate a larger time commitment. All

meetings will be virtual and will occur through Zoom.


